December 6, 1966

Dr. Charles W, Carter
4308 8. Wigger Street
Marion, Indiana

Dear Dr. Carter:

If nothing else we certainly manage to maintain an active correspondence
with one another. I do appreciate your promptness in taking care of these
matters relating to the Journal.

Despite the delay in publishing date, I still think the offer of Pilgrim
Press is a very desirable one, and it would be my judgment to go ahead
and work with them. Would it be possible to enter into some kind of con-
tractual agreement with them so that they would know that our materials
would be coming to them in the early winter of each year so that they can
schedule work and get it ready for us earlier than they are able to do

at this time.

Below is listed the information you have requested with reference to pre;
paring the copy for the publisher.

Wilber T. Dayton - Th.D., Chairman Division of Biblical Literature,
Asbury Theological Sewinary.

Merne A. Harris ~ Ph.D., Dean, Vemnard College, University Park,
Iwao -

Gilbert M. James - Ph.D., Associate Professor of The Church in
Society, Asbury Theological Seminary.

Charles W, Carter - Th.M., Chairman Division of Philosophy and
Religion, Taylor University.

Arthur M, Climenhaga - LL.D., Executive Director National Association
of Evangelicals.

Jerry Mercer - M.Th., Assistant Professor of Religion, Azusa Pacific
College.

Roy 8. Nicholson - D.D., Chairman Division of Religion and Professor of
Bible, Central Wesleyan College, Central, South Carolina

I trust that this informatiom will meet your meeds, but please feel free to
check with me if I cam be of further help to you.

\

Sincerely yours,




